
 
Neuadd y Sir / County Hall, Llandrindod, Powys, LD1 5LG 

 

QUESTIONS AT ANY TIME TO CABINET PORTFOLIO HOLDERS 
 

 
 

Question From: County Councillor Liz Rijnenberg 

Subject: Continuity post pandemic - Homelessness 

Question To: County Councillor James Evans 
Portfolio Holder for Economic Development, Housing and 
Regulatory Services 

 
It was heartening to hear the commitment made at the PCC Covid briefing on 7th 
May that homeless people accommodated as a result of the pandemic will not be 
returning to the streets, or to unsuitable accommodation.  It was noted that given the 
complex risks and needs of families and individuals a multi -agency approach will be 
in place to achieve this outcome. 
 
Question: 
 
As PPC prepares for this next phase: 
Is there a multi-agency plan in place (or being prepared) to address continuity for 
those accommodated during the pandemic? 
What actions are being taken to ensure tenants can sustain properties post 
pandemic? 
How will the plan be financed?  
What specific risks have been identified and how they will be mitigated? 
 

 

Public Document Pack



This page is intentionally left blank


	Agenda

